

## THE PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

## Office of Audits and Investigations

July 10, 2017

## MEMORANDUM

TO:

Robert J. Williams, Jr. Council Administrator

William M. Hunt

Deputy Council Administrator

THRU:

David H. Van Dyke

**County Auditor** 

FROM:

Inez N. Claggett

Senior Legislative Auditor

RE:

Fiscal Impact Statement

CB-37-2017 Housing and Property Standards

Pursuant to your request, we have reviewed CB-037-2017 to estimate its fiscal impact on Prince George's County, Maryland.

CB-037-2017 seeks to amend the Housing and Property Standards Ordinance to assist in effective and efficient code enforcement related to housing and property standards. The amendments protect the health and safety of County residents and the community.

Enactment of CB-037-2017 should not have an adverse fiscal impact on the County.

If you require additional information, or have questions about this fiscal impact statement, please call me.